
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF 

THE EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 7 JULY 2003


EX.160/03

INTERIM REVIEW OF THE AUDIT PLAN FOR 2003/04




(Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio

Policy, Performance Management, Finance and 




Resources

Subject Matter

Consideration was given to a reference from the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee (CROS.71/03) enclosing a copy of a report from the Head of Finance (FS.16/03) in which the Audit Manager had indicated that he envisaged that it would be necessary to reduce the original planned work by around 160 days because of a shortage of skilled staff and failure of a proposal for the half-time Audit Assistant post to be made permanent and increased to full time.

The Overview and Scrutiny Committee wished to draw the Executive's attention to their concerns at the number of days being lost from the original planned work.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the Minute reference be noted and the relevant Portfolio Holder discuss the matter further with the Head of Finance, the Audit Manager and the Head of Member & Employee Services.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to the Minute reference.







